
Congrats to 2018 Grads!

The Board of the Minnedosa & District Foundation congratulates these, 
 and all 2018 graduates.

The Minnedosa & District Foundation extends congratulations to 
Adam Stemmer, son of Pam and Olaf Stemmer, recipient of the 
Minnedosa & District Foundation “Verna Averill Scholarship”, 
awarded to an M.C.I. Grad intending to pursue a career in  
Teaching. Adam will be attending Canadian Coast Guard College to 
become a navigation officer.

Congratulations to Nolan Bailey, son of Christine Bailey and 
Dan Bailey, recipient of the Minnedosa & District Foundation “Shawn  
Cooper Memorial Scholarship”. Nolan was chosen as a student  
exhibiting strong characteristics of friendly and courteous treatment of 
others, a willingness to be involved in the community and a focus and 
devotion to family. Presented by Cheryl Cooper.

Congratulations to Julia Usick, daughter of Gloria Usick,  
recipient of the “Dr. A. S. Khandelwal Scholarship”, in honour of Mrs.  
A.S. Khandelwal. awarded to a student pursuing a career in the Health 
Services, and obtaining 80% or more in 2 - Grade XII - 40 level Sciences. 
Julia  plans to study pre-nursing at Brandon University.

Congratulations to Camryn Veitch, daughter of Kerry and Trevor Veitch,  
recipient of the “Dr. A. S. Khandelwal Scholarship”, a RRSD award.  
Awarded to a student pursuing a career in the Health Services. Camryn 
will be attending the University of Manitoba to get her Bachelor of Science 
towards Optometry.


